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Comments: I do not think the Forest Service regulations go far enough in restricting electric bike use on trails.

Ebikes have a motor and are therefor motorized and their use should be designated as such.  The ebike industry

has done a slick job of getting them designated as not a motor vehicle, but lets face it they have a motor.  How

can you call them not motorized?  If thats the case I would like to use my non-motorized electric dirt bike on non-

motorized trails.  There needs to be a clear divding line between motorized use and non-motorized and that

should be determined on whether or not the vehicle has a motor or not.  Ebikes have a motor. An electric motor

and that is undenyable.   Ebikes should not be allowed on trails designated for non-motorized use without

exception.  Thanks for your consideration.  Please don't play into the hands of those who want to increase ebike

sales.


